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e -mail  us at golf@canyonlakesgolfcourse.com

 
Voted Tri-Cities Best Golf Course 12 Years in a Row!

Thank you for your business and support!

Believe it or not, it has been 
a year since the ownership 
change at Canyon Lakes. 
Change was always under 
question, but now with things 
starting to take form we hope 
everyone sees what a great 
addition the new buildings will 
bring to Canyon Lakes. The 
new cart barn is only a month 
or two away. Soon we will be 
able to get all the carts under 
cover and stored inside again.
Our parking lot will be bigger 
to accommodate the need on 
busy days. We will start to see 
the new Golf Universe and 
Golf Shop take shape.
You have heard a lot when 
it comes to what will the 
landscaping and newer 
buildings look like. We want 
to let everyone know that 
the rendering have changed 
slightly and when finalized 
we will publish them. Cart 
parking we hope will be on 
either asphalt or concrete and 
between the practice green 
and 10th tee. It would allow 
for less congestion between 

the buildings and keep it 
close to practice facilities and 
Clubhouse. Lots of thoughts, 
but again until everything is 
finalized we will proceed with 
only telling everyone what we 
know for sure. We appreciate 
your understanding and 
patience.  
These plans will be made 
more available as we get 

Seeing the Changes at Canyon Lakes

them completed. The entire 
area will be a little different 
from the original renderings 
that were posted. But know 
that these newer concepts 
will make the area around the 
clubhouse, range and new 
restaurant even better. 
If you have any questions 
please call the Golf Shop at 
(509) 582-3736. 

Golf Now —  
Our New Online 

Provider  
for Tee Times

Our online tee times 
are now available to 
be booked through 
Golf Now. This has 
several advantages 
for both the customer 
and the players using 
the website. It asks 
for a credit card for 
everyone. Members 
will not be charged for 
any times made unless 
they become a no-show 
issue. All other players 
will be charged through 
the website to make it 
easier as you check in.

This new system allows 
players to book all their 
times online. Members 
must sign up through 
the portal on the main 
page of the website. You 
have to have registered 
when you signed up with 
an email address, so 
when you attempt to log 
in on the new members 
portal it will identify you 
as a member so you are 
not paying green fees 
when you sign up. 

If you have any issues 
please see Nick Atkin 
or Nick Ryther and  
they can help get you 
signed up.

Kennewick Irrigation District Now Servicing  
All Homeowners Irrigation Systems

KID has agreed to service 
the Canyon Lakes irrigation 
system that previously was 
the Canyon Lakes Water 
Company. This includes all 
homeowners that live North 
or below the canal, and a 
few that live above or South 
of the canal. 

You will need to contact them 
for any issues regarding 
lines, pressure or emergency 
shut off. They have been 
fantastic to work with from 
our end and will be a better 
fit going forward for all 
homeowners. 
When they have completed 

revamping the system to 
have water from their pump, 
it will also help to create 
better pressure and even 
cleaner water. 
Please use patience as they 
learn their new role and 
complete the takeover of the 
system by fall. 
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We had 24 players or 12 teams that participated in the 
Ladies’ Club Horserace. Amanda Hendler and Morgan 
Pruitt won the Horserace in a chip off on #4 which paid 
them $170. Second Place was the team of Tammy 
Hutchison and Melaine Ryther for $100. Third place 
was Krissy Peterson and Rae Prue. Jill Blom and Dee 
Chapman won the first par or better on #1 with a par 
that took home the cash pot of $120. 
The Ladies Club also bought everyone a drink to enjoy 
either with the event or after it was over. 
Thank you ladies for a good time and we hope 
everyone enjoyed it!

Ladies’ Club Horserace
Morgan Pruitt and Amanda Hendler

GPS and Corporate Passes
GPS Advertising Passes are now sold out. 
Give Matt Mandell or Nick Atkin a call for 
the regular Corporate Passes at (509) 
582-3736. We only have a few available 
for 2025. 
We would like to thank our GPS partners for their 
support. Both GPS and Corporate passes will have 
access Monday through Thursday availability all day. 
GPS Corporate Advertising passes will have access 
Friday—Sunday during Twilight Hours. 

Congratulations to the following  
Hole-In-Ones for 2025

Richard Thompson 	 Hole	 #12	 $100
John Rasmussen 	 Hole	 #12	 $100
Paco Mendoza 	 Hole	 #12	 $100
Mike Ward	 Hole	 #4	 $100
Dan Oberg	 Hole	 #4	 $100
Barry Campfield	 Hole	 # 4	 $100
Allan Wellman	 Hole	 #4	 $100
Saengjin Park	 Hole	 #12	 $100
Bob Brown	 Hole	 #12	 $100
Eric Bozorth	 Hole	 #4	 $100
Mike Shopbell	 Hole	 #4	 $100
Jacob Bogenreif	 Hole	 #7	 $100
Troy Green	 Hole	 #7	 $100

Canyon Lakes Hole-In-One Pot

From the Maintenance Crew at Canyon Lakes Golf Course
Please stay on all cart paths 
where they are provided. 
Please keep all four tires on 
the cart path. Please make 
sure to replace divots or 
sand them. Also please help 
with ball marks as much 
as possible. To ensure the 
best results it is important 
to keep golf carts away from 
approach areas to greens. For 
those that have Blue flagged 
carts, no cart should ever 

go between a green and a 
bunker, or between the green 
and lake on number 9. This 
will be strictly enforced and 
understand we need to be 
consistent with everyone. 
It might be a few more feet 
away, but laziness really 
causes a lot of damage. If 
everyone does their part, we 
will see a difference. 

With most groups going out 

with member play in four 
carts it creates a lot of wear 
on turf during a time it is not 
growing. The Golf Shop will be 
talking to those that violate 
cart usage rules. If you have 
questions, please see Matt 
Mandell in the Golf Shop. 
As for the canal work, They 
finished the work on holes 
14—16. The last stretch from 
five tee to six tee will be done 
when the KID can finish it. We 

Duck Pond &  
Golf Shop Hours

The Duck Pond will be open from 6:30AM to dark every 
day. Duck Pond will turn off the grill 30 minutes before 
sunset to be able to clean it every night. 

Golf Shop will be open every day from 6:00AM  
to dark. Please check website for possible delays. Everyone has collected a $100 for their aces. That’s $100 

to use in the Duck Pond to share a drink with their friends!

are hoping that will happen 
next winter. KID will lets us 
know when they plan on 
returning to finish the lining 
for the canal. 
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Corona 2-Person 4-9’s
Drew Brayton and Brooke Henderson beat Nick 
Atkin and Austin Brown in a playoff on #18 to 
claim the win at 133 in the Corona 2-Person 
4-9’s this year.
Division 2 winners Jeremy Faught and Brian 
Meneely shot 146 to win by 5 strokes. 
Everybody enjoyed the $2.00 Coronas all 
weekend and we had 54 teams participate. 
Lots of fun with 4 formats: Best Ball, 
Modified Scramble, Chapman 
and Alternate Shot were 
the formats. The last day 
always tests teams and 
even friendships with the 
most difficult formats. Thanks 
to Corona for being our sponsor and to all the 
participants that competed.

Drew Brayton and Brooke Henderson

Jeremy Faught and Brian Meneely

2025 Corona Canyon Lakes
2-Person 4-9’s Results

Division 1 Gross
Place	Names		 Score	 Amount	
1st	 Drew Brayton & Brooke Henderson		 133*	 $1,100.00	
2nd	 Nick Atkin & Austin Brown		 133	 $800.00	
3rd	 Apollos Morris & Wyatt Hansen		 135	 $650.00	
4th	 Rob Hayfield & Maguire Hanson		 136	 $550.00	
5th	 Nick Ryther & Jillian Hui		 137	 $430.00	

Division 1 Net
Place	Names		 Score	 Amount	
1st	 Jared Campbell & Aiden Campbell		 129	 $1,100.00	
T-2nd	Derek Ellig & Rick Gleed		 130	 $725.00	
T-2nd	Amanda Hendler & Richard Nguyen		 130	 $725.00	
4th	 Derek Nelson & Krista Paulson		 131	 $550.00	
T-5th	 Mike Lundgren & Scot Hanson		 133	 $143.33	
T-5th	 Paco Mendoza & Rudy Ruelas		 133	 $143.33	
T-5th	 Justin Sieler & Alex Pedroza		 133	 $143.33	

Division 2 Gross	
Place	Names	 Score	 Amount	
1st	 Jeremy Faught & Brian Meneely		 146	 $1,100.00	
2nd	 Richard Westberg & Justin Dodd		 151	 $800.00	
3rd	 Mike Dean & Joe Mendoza		 152	 $650.00	
T-4th	 Scott Andrews & David Alderman		 153	 $490.00	
T-4th	 Drew Lockwood & Gordon West		 153	 $490.00	

Division 2 Net
Place	Names	 Score	 Amount	
1st	 Dan Westermeyer & Devin Westermeyer		 125	 $1,100.00	
2nd	 Jeremy Holbrook & Justin Shrack		 129	 $800.00	
3rd	 Richard Campbell & Kathleen Campbell		 131	 $650.00	
4th	 Albert Garrett & Sherri Garrett		 132	 $550.00	
5th	 Daren Chase & Dean Kutschau		 135	 $430.00
* Won by playoff

The Eerkes Memorial Classic for Kids 2025  
raised more than $650,000 for  

Boys and Girls Club of Benton and Franklin Counties 
and Young Life of Tri-Cities this year.

We want to thank everyone who played and participated in this 
amazing event this year. 
There was the Thursday Horserace which had 60 plus 
players. It was fun to have that many people teeing off at 
the same time on #10. We made it before dark and had a 
ton of fun!
Friday night there was the dinner at CBC in their brand new 
sports complex. Between ‘raise the paddle’ and the live 
auction more than $400,000 was raised. 
Then Saturday was the last day of the event and we saw 
248 players play golf here at Canyon Lakes. 
The generosity of the people of our community is absolutely 
amazing! We are truly blessed by how this event has helped 
to provide for the needs of the youth in this community the 
way it has for the last several years.

Eerkes Memorial Classic for Kids  
Raises Over $650,00
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Congratulations to Kent 
Hagen for winning the 2025 
McCurley Subaru Men’s Club 
Championship with a two day 
score of 135. The Senior Men’s 
Champions was Ken Wade at 
137. Winning Men’s Division 2 
was Dan Johnson at 148. Men’s 
Division 3 winner was Roland 
Rint at 157. Super Senior Men’s 
Division was won by  
J. D. McDonald at 145. Ladies’ 

Men’s Division 1:		
Gross	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 Kent Hagen	 135	 $500.00
2nd	 Ken Wade	 137	 $375.00
3rd	 Jin Park	 139	 $275.00
4th	 Apollos Morris	 142	 $200.00

Net	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 Erik Anderson	 136	 $500.00
T-2nd	 Rick Gleed	 140	 $325.00
T-2nd	 Nick Ryther	 140	 $325.00
4th	 Brian Boddy	 141	 $200.00

Men’s Division 2:		
Gross	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 Dan Johnson	 148	 $500.00
2nd	 Derek Nelson	 151	 $375.00
3rd	 Chris Faris	 152	 $275.00
4th	 Clint Nevills	 154	 $200.00

Net	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 Joe Mendoza	 136	 $500.00
T-2nd	 Lars Olsen	 143	 $325.00
T-2nd	 Adam Castorena	 143	$325.000
4th	 Troy Green	 144	 $200.00

Men’s Division 3:		
Gross	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 Roland Rint	 157	 $500.00
2nd	 Tom Dundas	 164	 $325.00
3rd	 Tim Hines	 164	 $325.00
4th	 J.P. Malnik	 165	 $200.00

Net	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 James Fridley	 141	 $500.00
T-2nd	 Bill Prue	 144	 $283.34
T-2nd	 Alex Nelson	 144	 $283.34
T-2nd	 Daniel Bragg	 144	 $283.34

Men’s Super Senior Division:	
Gross	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 J.D. McDonald	 145	 $400.00
2nd	 Alex Pedroza	 152	 $250.00

Net	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 Rudy Ollero	 147	 $400.00
2nd	 Paine Garvie	 149	 $250.00

Ladies’ Open Division:		
Gross	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 Jillian Hui	 135	 $450.00
2nd	 Brooke Henderson	 144	 $325.00
3rd	 Krista Paulson	 163	 $225.00
4th	 Jill Blom	 169	 $175.00

Net	 Player’s Name	 Score	 Amount
1st	 Morgan Pruitt	 139	 $450.00
2nd	 Amanda Hendler	 140	 $325.00
3rd	 Marie Fridley	 142	 $225.00
4th	 Maria McDonald 	 149	 $175.00
	 McNamar

2025 McCurley Subaru  
Canyon Lakes  

Club Championship Results

2025 McCurley Subaru  
Club Championship

Club Champion was Jillian Hui 
with a two day total of 135. 
We had 6 divisions and on 
Thursday night we had a Calcutta 
with food and beverages that was 
enjoyed by over 50 participants. 
We want to thank everyone at 
McCurley Subaru and all their 
dealerships for sponsoring and 
playing in the event. We hope to 
get back over 120 players next 
year.

Kent Hagen

Ken Wade J.D. McDonald Jillian Hui

Dan Johnson Roland Rint


